
     
 

 
 

 Civil Engineers’ Club Walk 
  

This event is being organised by the Civil Engineers Club, 
but any friends wishing to join us will be welcome.   

 
 
Date:  Saturday 11th November 2023 
 
Time:  Meet at 10:00 am  
 
Meeting Point:  Paddington Underground Station entrance on Praed Street (opposite 

Hilton London Paddington)  
   
Distance:  The distance will be about 3 miles before lunch and about 3 miles in the 

afternoon. 
 
Terrain: We’ll be walking along mostly flat pavements with some possible steps. 

Walking shoes are optional. Warm clothing and waterproofs may be 
advisable.   

 
Overview: In commemoration of 160 years since the opening of the oldest metro 

system in the world you will be learning a bit about its history and 
developments. The walk will include the oldest section of the London 
Underground from Paddington Station to Farringdon Station at surface 
level. The walk will also continue along the tube route up to Tower Hill. 
We’ll be stopping at various locations for refreshments and to appreciate 
different aspects of the underground transport system. 

 
Route: The start will be from Paddington Underground Station to King’s Cross 

Underground Station in the morning. There will be a break for lunch 
around King’s Cross. In the afternoon we’ll continue to walk from King’s 
Cross to Farringdon and then onto Tower Hill. There will be a number of 
stops along the route to admire some particular features of the tube. 

 
Lunch: Lunch will be at Kings Cross.  
 There are numerous restaurants, cafes, pubs and fast-food outlets. 
 
Registration: Numbers will be limited on a first come first served basis.  
 Please register using the link: https://forms.gle/MTPU1ivtmoARSBHK7 
  
Contacts: Tony Barber  tonybarber192@gmail.com   

 Home:  0208 300 1830    
 Mobile:  07575 840658   

 Fazlul Islam   fazlulislam54321@gmail.com   
 Mobile:  07725 151128 
 
Provisional dates for 2024 
 
 13th January, 13th April, 11th May, 28th September, 9th November 
 Walking Weekend 15-16/6/2024 - Purbeck 
 Further details available from Tony Barber and on ICE Website 
 
 Walkers are reminded that they walk at their own risk 

 

https://forms.gle/MTPU1ivtmoARSBHK7

